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===========================================================

 Come  to me,

All you who
are weary and burdened,

   and I will  give you rest.

Matthew 11:28

===========================================================

� � Deacon Couples:
� � Isaac & Marie Klassen� � 325.4161
� � Ken & Irma Klassen�� � 822.3655
� � Pete & Louise Peters�� � 822.3176
� � Daniel & Helene Schulz� � 822.9612



Sunday Worship Service 
October 16, 2011

Pianist - Chris Klassen 
Song Leader - Gary Klassen

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship - Daniel Schulz

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Heidi Klassen

Worship in Singing
Song - Megan & Nicole Letkeman

Scripture Reading- Matthew 12:1-14
Message - Terry Hiebert

“Reclaiming Sabbath”
Song & Benediction

Church Pictorial
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THIS WEEK

Monday       7:30    Jr. Youth bible study at church
Tuesday       7:30    Ladies Fellowship. Please meet at Morden’s 
Heartland for a fun filled evening.  We will be using our "feet 
and hands" to do some visitations for an hour or so and then 
return to the store for discussions. Make sure to bring your 
wallet for our coffee night out.   
 Next Sunday - Renetta Siemens will be leading Sunday School 
in the Sanctuary for the ladies. Men can meet with the regular 
class in the Fellowship Hall.
Renetta will also be reporting in church, of work in the 
Philippines.

Coming Up
November 3rd - Eden Dessert Night “Building a Caring 
Community” @ 7:00 PM at the Winkler Bergthaler Mennonite 
Church.�  Speaker: Dr. Michael Dyck and Inspirational Music 
by “Encore”. Admission is Free/Donations Accepted. Tickets are 
available from Irma Klassen or at Eden Health Services. 

November 6th - Sunday morning - Correna Janzen (Wycliffe 
in Papua New Guinea) will be reporting in church.
�November 7th - 7:00 pm - Annual meeting at church

Church family help needed: John Hiebert has been at 
Boundary Trails Hospital for 2 months now. He will not be 
able to return home and is waiting for a room at Tabor 
home. There is a continuing need for transportation to the 
hospital for Susan to visit him. If you are able to help with a 
ride for Susan sometime, or to get more info on what is 
needed, please call Ike Klassen @ 822-4965 or email at 
ikemartha@gmail.com. Visits from church family of all ages 
are very much appreciated by John.� Please pray for them as 
they are separated in this way.



Praise & Prayer
1. Pray for the deacon election process.
2. Praise God for His precious word.
3. Pray for those in Tabor Home: Tina Thiessen, Esther 

Martens, Annie Hoeppner.
4. Pray for Christine Pauls and her students as she teaches at 

the EMMC Mission School in  Shipyard, Belize. Pray that 
they would be healthy, safe and open to the leading of the 
Holy Spirit as they learn together.

5. Pray for the Missionaries of the week: Bob & Rachelle 
Reimer. Camp Host @ Winkler Bible Camp

____________________________________________________


